

January 22, 2024

100 Guys Who Care

Dear Members:

We can't believe how lucky we were to receive this amazing donation from 100 Guys Who Care. It will go a long way in helping us provide to those families struggling with food insecurity in Oakville.

With food prices skyrocketing and the number of needy families increasing every month, we depend on the generosity of donors like you to keep our food bank operating. Please be assured that we will put your funds to good use. We use the monetary donations to buy fresh fruit and vegetables, meat, chicken, fish, eggs, cheese along with other important items that we do not receive in our usual non-perishable food donations. We are also making sure that we have enough diapers, formula and baby food to provide as needed. These are welcome additions for families struggling to feed themselves.

Please let your members know how very grateful we are for their support and confidence in Fare Share Food Bank. You truly are 100 Guys Who Care.

Wishing you all a wonderful 2024.

(Lobertly)

Sincerely,

Dale Ackerley Treasurer